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April 2, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is a pleasure and a personal honor to recommend the professional services of Aflac Special Projects 
Coordinator Seraphim Wood. I had planned to submit this letter yesterday in time for Testimonial 
Tuesday but waited until today – April 2 – because I didn’t want my testimonial to be misconstrued as 
an April Fools thing. 
 
People to People is Rockland County’s primary hunger relief organization providing monthly food 
assistance to nearly 6,000 low-income Rockland residents every month.  PtoP employees are called 
upon to go above and beyond every day. When I became the People to People Executive Director, I 
wanted to enhance the employee experience. PtoP does provide health insurance for all full-time 
employees, but insurance doesn’t cover all health-care costs and part-time employees have medical 
issues, too.  
 
Seraphim and I became acquainted through our involvement in community organizations including the 
Rockland Business Association and Rotary, so I was aware of his work with Aflac. We spoke about the 
benefits that Aflac could provide PtoP employees. I invited Seraphim to come talk with PtoP employees 
about Aflac options. The PtoP staff is a small but mighty one whose jobs are hands-on, so I was not 
able to hold a group meeting. Seraphim was willing to meet with employees on a one-to-one basis to 
provide information about Aflac plans. Today, many of PtoP’s employees participate in Aflac. 
 
Seraphim is an outstanding Aflac representative. His concern for our community and his compassion 
for others drives his commitment to providing healthcare opportunities to many who otherwise 
wouldn’t have access to such things as well as to those who require additional options. 
 
I truly appreciate all that Seraphim has done on behalf of all of PtoP’s employees.  
 
With all my heart,  

 
Diane Serratore 
CEO 
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